
 

 

 

 
 

Memorandum  
DATE:  May 20, 2020 

TO:  Duncan Miller, Town Clerk 

FROM: Jeremy Knapp, Community Development Director 

SUBJECT:  Mountain Shadows Resort (5445 E Lincoln Dr) Transfer of Liquor License 

 
 

I have reviewed the application for a liquor license transfer from Peter Henry Schelstarete to 
Andrew Edwin Chippindall for the Mountain Shadows Resort located at 5445 East Lincoln Drive.  
The Community Development Department finds no reason to oppose the application as 
submitted.  The request is in accordance with the Special Use Permit for this property. 


